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Our KS2 boys’ team 
won the South    
Shropshire indoor 
athletics           
competition on 
Tuesday and now 
progress to the 
grand final, where 
they will compete 
against the other 
regional winners. Our star team comprised of  
Monty Longhurst, Zac Page, Archie Cooper, Jack 
Brereton-Hamer, Declan Morrisa, Huxley Overs-
Morrell, Logan Pockett and Archie Forsyth. Each 
received a gold medal.  Our KS2 girls competed 
admirably in their event, finishing 7th.  
 
Also having success this week, coming third in a      
tournament was our KS2 chess team. The team        
consisted of Declan Morris, Archie Cooper, Kyle      
Mackenzie and Kieran Pinches. Each received a 
bronze medal.  Chess club for Y2 to Y6 takes 
place in Pine Classroom on Fridays at lunchtime. 

 
Beyblades - spinning-top toys from 
the 'noughties' seen to be making a 
comeback. We'll try allowing        
beyblades into school, to be played 
with at morning breaktimes only - if 
they cause too many issues though 
we'll need to ban them. Pokemon 
cards and football cards are only  
allowed in school on Mondays.  

 
Last Friday morning, 
Eira Poppy joined the 
Watkins family.  We 
all send many          
congratulations to 
Mrs     Watkins 

(Hedgehog Class) and her family.  
 
Attendance has been excellent this 
week: 97.24%. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 

                                            Alan Brannen
         Headteacher     
               head@st-lawrenceprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher’s Spotlight 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your diary:      

 
 

Nut Allergy 
Safety Measures in School 

 
 
 
 

This is a reminder that we need to ensure the 

safety of pupils with nut allergies by having a 

ban on nuts in school.  This means that we ask 

that pupils do not bring them in as part of a 

healthy snack bar or packed lunch (e.g Nutella 

or Peanut Butter sandwiches) and that they are 

not an ingredient in any other school packed 

lunch item.  We fully understand that nuts are 

a very healthy snack, but please can these be 

enjoyed at home and not brought into school as 

it puts children with allergies at risk. 

 

22nd January 
 

Y6 SATs Parent Information Event 
(Parents only to attend please)  

23rd January Birch class to visit Sabdford Care 
home 

29th January 3.30 - 5.30 PSP Parent meetings 

 

10th—14th February 
2025 

 

Y6 to Arthog 

12th—14th February Y5 to Pioneer Centre  

17th February - 21st    
February  

Half Term holiday  

6th March Willow class to Liverpool World       
Museum 

14th—25th April Easter holidays 

5th May Early May Bank Holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

Prayer for the week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear God 
 
Bless our school. 
Bless the children & their families, 
Bless the buildings & the playground, 
Bless the teachers & everyone who works here. 
Bless the helpers and everyone who volunteers. 
Bless the work we do, 
Bless the games we play, 
Bless each and every one of us. 
May our school be a place of happiness, respect 
and love. 
 
Amen 



 



 


